
 

Minutes of the Annual General Meeting 7.30pm Lenswood Memorial Park 

Committee – Chairperson Chris Grant, Vice Chairperson Haydn Smith, Secretary Peter Stafford, Treasurer 
Danny McMahon, General members: Brittany Norris, Steven Smith, Cam Stafford, Irene Filsell, Prue 
Klausener, Rose Milton-Head. 
 
Present – Chris Grant, Haydn Smith, Peter Stafford, Danny McMahon, Brittany Norris, Steven Smith, Cam 
Stafford, Irene Filsell, Robert Hall, David Kumnick, Kevin Coulter and Melanie Selwood. 
 
Apologies – Rose Milton Head 
 
Minutes – DM/BN Carried 
 
Business arising None 
 
Correspondence None 
 
Finance Bank Balance $684.27 DM/PS Carried 
 
Chairperson Report The group has been active in a myriad of small ways, and I would like to thank everyone for 

their efforts, in particular Peter Stafford who does much of the heavy listing, but also Brittany, and Rose who has 

sent her best wishes but although her bad back has been fixed other health reasons has retired from the group.  

We participated in the LFR History Group’s Greedy for Gold event in Oct last year, running children’s events and a 

sausage sizzle. 

In Nov 2021 the LFR chat group was established and has slowly accumulated participants since then. The event 

calendar on our web page followed in Dec last year.  

A number of members participated in the Community Resilience workshops. This is an ongoing process and much 

work is still to be done.  

The movie night events had Red Dog Dec last year, Fern Gully in Feb, Hugo in April and Crocodile Dundee in June.  

Lenswood Centennial Park working bees have continued, mostly hand pulling or cutting and swabbing Cape and 

Montpellier Broom and gorse.  

The facebook page has been active promoting local events, posting scenic photos, notifying of missing person and 

found ponies.  

Tasting Nostalgia is coming up 23rd Oct and our group is again supporting LFR History Group in this.  

In closing, I feel the group is a valuable addition to the community by linking people, maintaining and creating new 

avenues of communication and bringing people together.  

 
 



Election of committee 

Chair Chris Grant /PS carried 

Vice Chair Haydn Smith /DM carried 

Secretary Peter Stafford /CG carried 

Treasurer Danny McMahon /CG carried 

Public Officer Chris Grant /PS carried 

Media Manager Brittany Norris /CG carried 

Committee members Robert Hall & Steven Smith /volunteered carried 

Membership fee $20 /PS Carried 

Presentation Danny McMahon, president of the Lenswood Memorial Park, gave an informative talk on the 

history of the park, current activities and future developments. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 


